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MINUTES OF THE PAC COUNCIL 

 Held on Wednesday, November 20, 2024 (9:00am) 

In-person: Library 

  

 

Present:                     Susie              generalcurriepac@gmail.com 

                                     Jing   

                                     Tina 

                                     Jessica  

                                     Frances 

                                      Emily 

                                     And 1 parent 

Also Present:         Sharon Hoffinger              Principal              shoffinger@sd38.bc.ca  

                                     Peter Ritchie.                   Vice Principal      pritchie@sd38.bc.ca  

CALL TO ORDER: The meeting was called to order at 9:00am with introductions by PAC 

Chair Susie. 

APPROVAL OF AGENDA: The agenda as prepared by Susie for Oct 16th, 2024 was 

moved at the PAC Meeting held on November 20th, 2024 by Jing and seconded by Susie. The 

agenda was adopted.  

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: The minutes from the PAC Meeting held on Oct 16th , 2024 

were moved at the PAC Meeting held on November 20th, 2024 by Jessica and seconded by 

Susie. The minutes were adopted.  

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT:  
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• The earthquake drill involving most teachers and staffs scheduled for Oct 17th was a 

great success. 

• Next students’ learning written updates (report cards) will be available on MyEd Parent 

Portal by December 19th.  

• The principal expressed gratitude to the PAC for organizing a successful Halloween 

event. 

• The Breakfast Club continues to support students with a nutritious start to their day.  

• Next Pro-D Day will be on next Monday, November 25th,2024. 

• The School Volleyball tournament at Richmond High will be on November 26th, 2024. 

• Our School Bands and choir will perform for our school and families after the Winter 

Breakfast event on Dec 12th and at Aberdeen Mall at noon on Dec 11th. 

 

 

FINANCIAL REPORT:  

 

• PAC Co-Treasure Tina presented the financial position as at Nov 20th ,2024. Because of 

the great success of Purdy’s chocolate fundraiser, we surpassed our goal, with total 

sales has reached $6226.50. 

• For the period from September 2024 to now, over $800 profit was made from Hot Lunch 

and other event sales. 

NEW BUSINESS:  

• Movie Night: Movie Night with Hotdog Sales fundraising will be on November 21st  from 

2:45 pm to 5:30pm.   

• Winter Breakfast and Concert : School staffs and PAC will organize pancake breakfast 

on Thursday, December 12th at 8:15am, in the gym. Concert will start at 9:10am. 

• Fundraising for next semester: Pac will have another Krispy Kreme donuts sale and 

Booster Juice sale. May consider pudding and/or mochi sale. 

• Hot lunch: Parents could pre-order hot lunch for next semester during winter breaks. 



• Recycling Program: New recycling bins will set up in four locations around 

school. 

 

QUESTIONS & ANSWERS: 

   

The next PAC in-person meeting will be held on January 15th, 2025 from 

9:00am to 10:00am at school library until further notice.  

 

ALL PARENTS ARE WELCOMED!  

  

 


